
Dear All, 
 
Reminder that the next TAC meeting will take place tomorrow – please see details and how to register in 
the notification below. 
 
Regards, 
DSB Technical Support Team 
 
From: DSB Technical Support  
Sent: 28 May 2019 17:33 
Cc: DSB Technical Support <technical.support@ANNA-DSB.com> 
Subject: NOTIFICATION: DSB Technology Advisory Committee (TAC) Meeting  
 
  

28th May 2019 

  

 
  

NOTIFICATION: DSB Technology Advisory Committee (TAC) Meeting  

  
  

Notification details:  

The Derivatives Service Bureau invites you to observe proceedings at an additional Technology Advisory Committee 

(TAC) meeting that has been called to allow the TAC to provide feedback on the Technology-related items from 

the  first round of the DSB Industry Consultation. The DSB Industry Consultation paper and the consultation 

timeline are on the Consultation page on the DSB Website. The TAC supports the DSB Board on technology issues 

in order to align the DSB’s technology strategy with the needs of the markets it serves. More details about the 

Technology Advisory Committee are available here.  

  

Topic:                                             TAC 2019 Industry Consultation Meeting 1 

Format:                                          Webinar 

Date and Time:                              Tuesday, 18th June 2019, 12:00pm UTC (13:00 GMT, 14:00 CEST, 08:00 

EDT) 

Duration:                                        2 hours 

Register here:                                Register                  

mailto:technical.support@ANNA-DSB.com
https://www.anna-dsb.com/2020-user-fee-and-user-agreement-consultations/
https://www.anna-dsb.com/technology-advisory-committee/
https://anna-dsb-events.webex.com/anna-dsb-events/onstage/g.php?MTID=e2a52ad98a9071febdfee7dcb55822c0d


  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Please note that the webinar will be recorded for future playback and will be made available on the DSB website. 

This invitation has been distributed to all DSB users and those who have formally asked to be notified of DSB 

updates. Please feel free to share this invitation with relevant colleagues and other industry participants who you 

feel may wish to observe the proceedings. A webinar to allow the TAC to provide feedback on the second 

consultation paper is scheduled for 7th August 2019. Registration details will be provided at a later date. 

  

Action Required:  

To complete registration, please click on the above link and enter the relevant details through the ‘Register’ button 
on the WebEx platform.  
Once completed, users will receive a calendar invitation from messenger@webex.com.   
  

Please contact technical.support@anna-dsb.com for all support & connectivity issues 
As defined in the DSB Privacy Policy, you are receiving this Change of Service notification because you are a user of the DSB. If you do not wish to receive this type 

of email please click here to unsubscribe. 

mailto:messenger@webex.com
mailto:technical.support@anna-dsb.com
https://www.anna-dsb.com/download/dsb-website-privacy-policy/
mailto:technical.support@ANNA-DSB.com?subject=Unsubscribe%20from%20Notices

